MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION
MEETING HELD ON June 12, 2023

The meeting was called to order by Rau at 7:30PM.
Roll call was taken: Present: Rau, Lutz, Voelker, Gaitsch, Pittman, Youngs

Rau asked if there were any additions or corrections to the minutes from April 10, 2023 Planning Commission
meeting. There were none. A motion was made by Pittman and seconded by Gaitsch to approve the minutes
of the April 10, 2023 meeting minutes. Motion carried.

Rau asked if there were any citizens to address the Planning Commission. There were none.
Rau asked if there were any corrections or deletions to the agenda. There were none.

OLD BUSINESS: Rau asked if there was any old business. There was none.

PETITIONS:
P-23-06-01 Review and Comment on updates to the 2018 Comprehensive Plan.

It has been five years since the Planning Commission has discussion the Comprehensive Plan and it may be a
good time to revisit the plan to see if any adjustments should be made to the Future Land Use Planning map.
The Future Land Use Map is a helpful reference in determining possibility of new developments depending on
received petitions and requests. The Planning Commission agrees there may be a few areas within the city
limits that could possibly be updated on the Future Land Use Planning map but want to make sure that we’re
thinking correctly before updating.

The Planning Commission agrees to set aside meetings with few petitions to discuss the future land use ward
by ward within the city.

After tonight we will move Comprehensive Plan discussion to old business and potentially discuss after current
month’s petitions.

COMMIENTS: Discussion about moving Planning Commission meetings to 7:00PM as opposed to 7:30PM.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:57 PM was made by Lutz and seconded by Youngs. Motion carried.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Lauren Voelker.



